
From: CoralSings@aol.com 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Apr 10 22:50 
Subject: Fwd: My next door neighbor asked me to write 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
  
I have already sent you a letter of concern about having Sunrise Power Link  
possibly going through our Deerhorn Valley neighborhood.  My neighbor,  
Barbara Carr,  asked me to write to you on her behalf.  She is 80  
years old and lives across the street from me on Bexley Rd.  She is  
very worried about possible fires caused by the electric wires, the effect  
on the environment, health concerns,  and the loss of value of her  
property.  Her property,  would face the enormous electric towers  
were they to go through our valley.She survived the Harris fire but is now  
worried about the future of the value of her house and property. 
  
She asked me to write because she wants her voice to be heard.  She  
does not have access to a computer or fax machine. 
  
Thank you 
  
Coral Thuet, for Barbara Carr 
20572 Bexley Rd 
Jamul, Ca  91935. 
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